
Newsletter 

For the week of Sept. 26-30     Second Grade 

Reading – We will be reading the story Teacher’s Pet. We will be working on 

sequencing and plot. Books will come home on Wednesday to reread to a 

parent. There will be a test on Friday over this story. 

Spelling – This will be a normal week for spelling. Words will come home on 

Monday, sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on 

Friday. 

English – We will continue to learn about the 4 different types of sentences. 

Math – We will be working on word problems and learning how to write the 

correct equation and picture to solve them. 

Science/Social Studies – We will be learning about several types of 

ecosystems/habitats in our world. 

Share Time – none this week due to early out. 

Reminders 

Friday, Sept. 30 – Early out at 12:50 

• Finish selling Red Wheel and get it turned in. 

• Book reports will start the beginning of October. 

• Tuesday, Sept 27 – Culver's Night – 5:00-8:00. Avenue City gets 10% 

of all sales. Plan to eat at Culvers. 

• If you have sent back your form to accompany us on our field trip Nov. 

15th – you are in. We have used up all our tickets, we are now full. Thank 

you for returning your forms to us quickly. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 

 

 


